
From: Levine, Rachel (HHS/OASH) 
To: Boateng, Sarah (HHS/OASH): Handley, Elisabeth (05/0ASH): Calsyn, Maura /HHS/OASH); Iademarco, Michael 

(HHS/OASH); Fisher, Megan /HHS/OASH) 
Subject: FW: Request regarding NTP meeting on June 1st 
Date: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 10:15:32 AM 
Attachments: iroaoe00LPilO 

Good morning. Sounds ok to me. Thoughts? 

If in agreement, Please respond, Thanks, RLL 

Rachel L. Levine, M.D. 
ADM, United States Public Health Service 

Assistant Secretary for Health 
Office ofthe Assistant Secretary for Health 

Email: rachel.Ievinc@hhs.gov 
hhs.gov/ash 

From: Woychik, Rick (NIH/NIEHS) [El <l.____(b_)(6_) ____.I> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 7:41 AM 

To: Levine, Rachel (HHS/OASH) <R;:ichel.l PvinP@hhs.gov> 

Cc: Woychik, Rick {NIH/NIEHS) [E] <j (b)(6) r 
Subject: Request regarding NTP meeting on June 1st 

Dear Adm Levine, 

I'm writing to ask whether we can include some of my colleagues on the NTP for the fluoride briefing 

with you at 3 pm on June 15\ The NTP is a collaborative effort with Drs. John Howard and his 

colleagues at the CDC {NIOSH), Jackie O'Shaughnessy and her colleagues at the FDA {NCTR), and 

Brian Berridge and his colleagues (including Mary Wolfe) at the Division of the NTP at NIEHS. While I 

am the Director of the NTP, the actual decisions about collaborative projects and monographs 

produced by the NTP, like the fluoride State of the Science monograph, involve the collective input 

from Ors. Howard, O'Shaughnessy, Berridge and Wolfe. Therefore, it would be very useful to have 

them at the briefing with me next week if possible. They have expressed an interest to be at the 

meeting with me. 

Thanks for considering this request. 

All the best, Rick 
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